
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21st November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
Re: Christmas shows  
 
 
The Christmas concerts for Nursery and Reception will take place on Tuesday 13th December 
at 10am. The KS1 concert (1H, 1/2D and 2D) will take place at 11am on the same day. 
 
LKS2 (3H and 4H) will perform their concert on Thursday 8th December at 6pm. 
 
You will notice that UKS2 (5M, 5/6G and 6F) are not performing a Christmas show. However, 
the Year 5s will perform “The Passion” in the run up to Easter and the Year 6s will perform their 
end of year show in July 2023. 
 
This means that over the academic year every child will have the opportunity to participate in a 
whole school production. 
 
All concerts will take place in the school hall and you are warmly invited to attend. 
 
On the final day of term, Friday 16th December, we shall have our annual Carol Service at 10am 
in the church. 
 
We will close for Christmas holiday on Friday 16th December 2022 at 1.45pm. 
 
With very best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Ann Slavin 
Head 
 

 

 


